
Feedback on Neighbourhood Plan from Chelford Together/Chelford Hub 

This matter was discussed at great length in the meeting of our two groups. We mostly agreed with everything that the 
Plan stated, listed below we the changes/amendments we thought about: G1 - The group thought that the money spent 
was a total waste, the space is very rarely used, kids don't go to the park anymore. The downfall is that the Parish 
Council is lumbered with the upkeep. T1 - The 106 monies from the old market site should have included the repair of 
the footpaths and road leading to the station. The group appreciate whatever The Council put forward Cheshir3 East 
will do exactly what they want. I have been asked to compliment the Council on a very well organised and thorough job
was done on the Neighbourhood Plan.


